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Presidents Message   August 2023 

Save the Date!   W.G.C. Road Trip 

Wednesday – September 13, 2023 

Dear Gardeners. 

W.G.C. is planning a bus trip AND John Forti will be our host. Last February, 

February, our garden club enjoyed a rich and informative presentation by John, 

author of The Heirloom Gardener.  John, a gardener and ethnobiologist, is Executive 

Director of Bedrock Gardens in Lee, N.H. Bedrock Gardens is an emerging public 

garden that integrates unusual botanical specimens and unique sculpture into an 

inspiring landscape journey. The Boston Globe described this garden as "one of the 

most beautiful and intriguing landscapes in New Hampshire."  Details to follow! 

Deborah 

Board meeting only on  Tues. Sept. 12 

Club Field Trip to Bedrock Gardens Wed, Sept. 13. 

SUMMER GARDENS 

SAVE THE DATE 

SEPT. 13— WEDNESDAY 

We will be going by bus to  

BEDROCK GARDENS TOUR WITH JOHN FORTI 

RSVP TO BOBBIE STAVE (bastave@metrocast.net)  

Our bus will hold 50 Gardeners. Sign up, now!! 



The Newsletter can now 

Be found on our Website!  

https://wolfeborogardenclub.org/ 

A message from the Nominations Committee: 

 

Help! We have an immediate need for someone to help our organization and volunteer to 
be Vice President. We won't be able to continue our normal meetings and have speakers, 
workshops, etc unless we have someone to step up and help organize. There is plenty of 
help from others who have held the position. There are written procedures to guide you. 
You get to be a rock star and bring in fabulous speakers for our meetings! If you have a 
friend who is willing to help you, you can work together to accomplish the tasks. 

Please consider it. We saw during the pandemic that our group provides an important op-
portunity for socialization, and we need to continue the good work. 

Please contact anyone on the Board,  

or the Nominations Committee Chair, Katherine Minor 

Their phone numbers are in your booklet. 

2023-2024 Membership      

DUES ARE DUE!    

 Email Address_______________________________________ (please print clearly)  

 Mailing Address___________________ __________________ 

              Phone       ______________________________ Cell        

               ____________________ House phone 

I will volunteer to help with one or more of the following: 

   Board Member    Hospitality     Gardens    Speaker/ Workshop 

$30 this year 

Wolfeboro Garden Club, P.O. Box 1786, Wolfeboro, NH, 03894  

Ensure your membership by sending in your information NOW!!!! 

 

> Name____________________________________________ 

 New member_____ Renew________  

 

You need to fill out the following questions only if you are a new member or your 

information has changed.   

 Make out your $30 check to the Wolfeboro Garden Club and mail  

Wolfeboro Garden Club, P.O. Box 1786, Wolfeboro, NH, 03894  

 

 These changes will be reflected in the yearbook  

SHELLY, OUR MEMBERSHIP LEADER NEEDS YOUR HELP. IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR DUES, PLEASE DO SO, NOW!! 


